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I want to address the concern that somehow I’m “double-dipping” or getting some extra
special deal from the County with my retirement.

I only have 5.9 years of service credit with the County, because the first two years I
worked here was under a contract as a consultant, and those years don’t count. Based on
the 5.9 years of service credit, I’'ll receive about $11,240 dollars that will go into my so-
called Health Savings Account. I won’t start getting anything from PERS until 6-8
months from now, and again because of my limited amount of years of service credit, I’1l
get about $800 per month. This is not big bucks, in my book.

My offer to return as part time Extra Help in my current position was simply to make the
transition for my staff easier, as DOT goes forward with yet another reorganization plan,
which right now, no one knows for sure what that structure will be. There may not even
be a Right of Way Manager in the new organizational structure.

So again, the idea that I’'m getting some sort of special deal, or that this will cost the
County more money, is just not true. In any event, I will accept your decision, no matter
what it is, and either move forward or move on.

Thank you, I appreciate the opportunity to respond.
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